JANUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER

Wishing health and happiness for 2023 as we enter the new year!

2022 T4A'’s for Pension Payments

The Plan Office is preparing to issue the 2022 Pension T4A’s. It is important we have
current contact information as the T4A’s will be mailed by the end of February 2023.

2022 Pension Statements

The annual pension statements will be issued in June 2023. It is important we have
current contact information as well to ensure the statement is sent to the current
residential address. Please review your annual statement carefully each year to ensure
it is correct and your beneficiary designation and also if applicable, your marital status

remains current.
Pension Education

We have updated our education videos. Please reach out directly to our office for any
further information regarding retirement questions, general review/information sessions
throughout the year. We are available by phone, in person or alternatively through a
virtual platform should this be the preference.

Sincerely,

Kelly Nicholson, Plan Administrator on behalf of the Board of Trustees.



